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Lighter

In every issue of The Pilot, a 
section called The Lighter Side 
will appear. The section is 
designed to be satirical. There
fore, NONE OF THE STORIES ARE 
TRUE!! With this in mind, enjoy 
The Lighter Side of Gardner- 
Webb,..

Noel T. Manning, II was
accidently mistaken for Wierd 
A1 Yankovic at a recent Club 
GWC dance-a-thon. "Wow, what an 
honor..." Manning was quoted as 
saying.

Randy Kilby recently turned down 
a reported $1.1 million to play 
the Riddler in "Batman II: The 
Sequel". He was quoted as say
ing, "I'm waiting to play the 
Rooster."
More news on Kilby... A source 
from the Webb Building has 
uncovered a skeleton in the 
Associate Dean of Admissions' 
closet. Yes, that is Mr. Kilby 
(see picture). However, the lady 
pictured with him is not his 
then-girlfriend-now-wife, Dana. 
Notice how tenderly he has his

hand around the woman, gently 
pressing on her arm as that 
smirky grin dashes across his 
face (the cat that ate the 
canary). Is it possible that 
they were trying to make a 
fashion statement or were they 
just caught "innocently" in each 
other's company? [Editor's note: 
Thanks, David R.]

An Update on the hostile WGWG 
takeover...
M. Allen Setzer has given in to 
the more beautiful music demands 
of Robert Harrelson, Joe 
Alverson, and the Fishman. Said 
Setzer, "I wanted to rock, but 
they wouldn't let me. I had no 
choice but to give in. I'm not 
through fighting yet, though.. . "

Resident Life Director Amber 
Culver recently won first prize 
and $11, 569.93 in the 3rd Annual 
Annie Look-Alike Contest in
Shelby. Congrats, Amberi
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UPCOMING MOVIES

9-23-89 —  Tom Hanks Double 
Feature —  9pm 
DCC Lounge 

"The 'Burbs" - Comedy abounds 
in this hilarious tale of a 
suburban family man in his mid- 
30's (Hanks) who spends his one 
week vacation at home and gets 
caught up in his neighbors' 
apprehension over the strange 
behavior of the new family on 
the block. Their paranoia leads 
to uproarious misadventures, 
turning the quiet neighborhood 
upside down.
"Big" - Tom Hanks gives one of 
his finest performances in the 
gigantic comedy hit "Big." Hanks 
stars as a twelve-year-old boy 
who gets more than he bargained 
for when a fortune-telling 
machine grants him the ultimate 
wish -to be Big. When he is 
magically transformed into a 35- 
year-old man. Hanks feels lost 
and alone in a grown-up world. 
Penny Marshall's big-hearted ro
mantic comedy about a bewil
dered boy trapped in an adult 
body is perfect entertainment 
for audiences of all ages - and 
sizes.

Coming Homecoming Week -
"Fletch Lives" 
OMG Lawn 

He's a Southern gentleman...a 
faith healer...a coon hunter 
...a termite inspector...he's 
Chevy Chase as the irrepress
ible I.M. Fletcher, the not-so- 
intrepid investigative reporter 
in this uproarious sequel to the 
1985 smash hit "Fletch." Chase 
again masters his multiple 
disguises as our sleuthing hero 
travels to the sprawling 
plantations of Louisiana where 
he finds himself entangled in 
a hotbed of local intrigue when 
all he wanted was a little rest.
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Questions/Complaints/Comments/ 
Suggestions about the cafe
teria? Paula Myers and Lana 
Chambers are heading up the Food 
Committee this year. They will 
be meeting with Ray Cooper of 
American Food Services, so see 
them for any comments or ques
tions you may have.

G.T. MCSWAIN
E. College Ave. 

Boiling Springs, N.C. 
''Welcome to  
______Gardner-Webb

WANTED:
MODELS FOR PHOTO II 

(TuesA’hurs 10:25).

Contact Mr. Richard Drye

; Want to have some fun? Have we got ju s t  
I the thing fo r  you! Join The Pilot s ta ff or • 
; The Web s ta ff! Any d a r in g  y o u n g  : 
: individuals should contact Campus • 
• Box 490 or 520. Don't Dream I t-B e  It! ;
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